
Finally                                                        

What an amazing week we have had in Preschool. It 

has been so difficult to to choose our ‘Stars of the 

Week’. This week we have chosen Florence G and 

Connie. Well done everyone. Please return any 

badges. 

We can’t wait to see who it will be next. Have a 

lovely weekend.  

From Mrs Johnston and Early Years Team 
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Dear Parent’s, Carers 

Wow, and just like that another week has been completed in Pre-School. The children have been making the 

most of the autumnal weather and the amazing activities that have been set up outside. As the weather is 

beginning to change, we would ask that your child is dressed for wet weather conditions so we can continue 

our love for outdoor learning.  

Don’t forget to share with your friends and neighbours that we have places available in our Pre-School and 

if they are interested please book a visit via the office.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                      

Quality story of the week       

This week at Pre-School, we have been exploring 

how to keep healthy through the story ‘Wash your 

hands Mr Panda’. 
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Can you help?                             

The children have really enjoyed making music 

and listening to the different sounds they can 

make outdoors. With this in mind, we would like 

to make a music wall outdoors and are looking for 

the following items as donations.  

 

 

  

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

                                                                                      

Maths 

Pre School have been exploring different 

repeats in songs and stories. We have been 

learning to orally rehearse the story ‘The Little 

Red Hen’ and have even added actions. Why not 

ask us to show you our story? We have also been 

clapping along to lots of our favourite nursery 

rhymes indoors and within our outdoor 

classroom environment.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Visit to the sensory bus                                 

This week, we had a visit to the sensory bus and went 

on an adventure.  

We saw lots of lights, played games and had a 

relaxing time with our friends. Thank you to 

Excalibur Primary School for sharing this experience 

with us.  

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

Parent’s evening 

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming 

parents’ evening. Please don’t forget to book an 

appointment if you haven’t done so already. 

 

 


